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As a small agricultural business owner in Oregon, I am opposed to HB2548 as it will 

only add redundancies to an area of our small businesses that are already well 

covered by our current state employment laws.  The proposed HB2548 would add 

unnecessary burdens to small businesses that are already struggling to survive.  

These small agricultural businesses are the lifeblood of our local food production in 

Oregon, and losing them would only hurt the small farm employees that depend on 

these small businesses for their livelihoods.  The proposed HB2548 is also proposing 

to eliminate at-will employment in agriculture which would put our animals and other 

employees at risk.  Please help our agriculture employees, our animals, and our 

small farm businesses by opposing HB2548. 


